
From: Jane Davies
To: York Potash Harbour
Cc: Chris France; Mark Hill; Aisling Kelly (akelly@nlpplanning.com)
Subject: York Potash Harbour Facilities - Adequacy of Pre-application Consultation
Date: 09 April 2015 18:17:50
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Dear Mr Ranger,
 
Thank you for your letter of 27 March 2015. This is to confirm that the comments made
in my letter of 06 January 2015 regarding York Potash’s earlier application for
development consent for the proposed Harbour Facilities at Bran Sands all apply to the
revised application submitted on 27 March 2015.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Jane Davies
 
Jane Davies
Senior Planning Officer (Potash Project)
 
My normal working hours are 8.30am-5pm Monday - Thursday
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York. YO62 5BP
e: j.davies@northyorkmoors.org.uk
t: 01439 772700
f: 01439 772711
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not
necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private
message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the
message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the
addressee is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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recorded for legal purposes.



From: Jane Davies
To: Robert Ranger
Cc: jgartland@nlpplanning.com; Chris France; Mark Hill
Subject: York Potash proposed Harbour Facilities
Date: 06 January 2015 15:20:05
Attachments: York Potash Harbour Facilities DCO application - NYMNPA comment on consultation.pdf

Dear Mr Ranger,
 
Please find attached a letter in connection with the above DCO application,
 
Yours sincerely
 
Jane Davies
 
Jane Davies
Senior Planning Officer (Potash Project)
 
My normal working hours are 8.30am-5pm Monday - Thursday
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York. YO62 5BP
e: j.davies@northyorkmoors.org.uk
t: 01439 772700
f: 01439 772711
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of the North
York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents
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